





25th June 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Now that summer is really here I would like to remind everyone about staying safe in the hot weather and to ask for your support promoting sun safe strategies with our children.

Stay Hydrated!

Help your child stay hydrated by sending in water bottles with your child's name written on. Let the class teacher know using the Home school communication books. Staff teams will gladly encourage you children to take in lots of fluid through the day.

Cover up and stay shade safe!

Please send in hats that provide shade to pupil's eyes, face and to their necks. Please clearly mark the hat with your child's name.

Protect!

Putting on sun cream when the weather is hot and sunny is important.

We need your permission to apply sun cream so if you would like staff to apply cream to your child's arm and face please sign and return the attached permission slip to the school with your sun cream clearly marked with your child's name and class.

If you need support or help with other summer season support needs such as allergies, asthma or hay fever you can speak to your child's class team or the school's first aid staff for information and support

глапк уои		
Liz Nolan Head Teacher		
l hereby give permission	to the staff to apply sun cream to my child.	
Name of child (Print)		
Sign (Parent /		
Carer)	Date	